

Success in a changing world.

EPS Attendance
Target 96.5%

tember attendance:

R-79.52%

Y1-92.19%

Y2— 96.23%

Y3— 98.43%

Y4-97.55%

Y5-97.25%

Y6-94.79%

Overall attendance for the whole school for September was 93.74%.

This is below our target.

Please help us to increase this % by ensuring your child attendance is good or better.

Is your child's class

"On time at

10 to 9"?

School opens at 8.40am when children can go to their classrooms and get ready for the start of the school day. Please make sure that your child is in their class, ready to work by 8.50am at the latest.



Head Teacher Mrs S. Edwards

Eastlands Primary School

October Newsletter 2022

Dear Parents.

A reminder of school times:-

8.40—school gate opens

8.50 - register is taken and dinner order submitted.

The register is electronic so it is completed and sent to the office promptly. At 8.50 your child is late and you will need to bring your child to the front office to be marked present and order lunch.





Term dates .-

04.10.21—Bags2 School

10.10.22—PSA book fayre

20.10.22—autumn disco

24.10.22—Half term week—school closed

7.11.22—TLC's week

16.12.22—last day of term before Christmas Break for 2 weeks

03.01.23—training day—school closed to pupils

04.01.23—pupils return to school

<u>Happy Birthday</u> to all our children who celebrate their birthdays in October:

Rec: Annora, Joseph, Saveen, Sophie,

Lewis, Tommy

Year 1: Leo, Jithu

Year 2: Nefeli, Kacie, Ernest

Year 3: Scarlett, William, Laragh, Ralph,

David

Year 4: Sidney

Year 5: Jasmine, Riley, Finn, Evie, Jaxon Year 6: Laasya, Daniel F, Kaarthik, Alaina,

Robbie Anvitha.

Staffing news.

Congratulations to Miss Tuckey and her partner who have welcomed their son Edward on Friday 16th September.

We are have a teacher placement working in school over the coming term:-

♦ Year 4 - Miss Bethany Hales

We also say farewell to Teresa who was a long standing member of the premises team.

Parent Workshop—Phonics Information Session



At Eastlands, we use Read Write Inc (RWI) to teach Phonics.
On Thursday 13th October, we would like to invite Parents/Carers of children in both Reception and Year 1 to a short information session.

This will be at 3:30pm in the school hall, led by Mrs Hope (English Lead) and Miss Shipp (Lower Phase Lead). Within this session, you will find out how we teach reading, what your child will learn, phonics groupings explained, how to use the books that children bring home and ask any questions you may have about Phonics. Please see the website for more information: https://www.eastlandsprimaryschool.co.uk/children-1/curriculum-1/phonics. We look forward to seeing you then.

Safeguarding is Everybody's Responsibility

Eastlands Primary School



Eastlands Primary School

.COVID Update—please be aware

- ⇒ A child showing COVID symptoms must remain off school for 3 days
- ⇒ Any child with respiratory conditions are asked to be off until symptoms clear to reduce risk to other vulnerable children and to reduce risk of wider spread.
- ⇒ Staff will call parents if they are concerned about a child's wellbeing.

Parent /Care school travel survey

We would like to invite you to complete our parent survey to help us work towards our gold award 2023.

Please could parents and carers fill out the following survey about their opinion on the journey to school using this link https://forms.office.com/r/gd70qcqVqN



Community News —Harvest Festival 2022

Once again school council have chosen to support the Rugby Foodbank. The schools and churches of Rugby donate through Harvest assemblies and services. A list of suggested items is below. If you feel you would like to donate please bring a contribution in by Thursday 20thOctober latest. Thank you in anticipation of your support.



We all have the right to feel safe all the time.

Eastlands Primary School Protective Behaviours Curriculum



Eastlands Primary School

PSA

Eastlands PSA is a registered charity, set up with the purpose of providing enrichment and resources for the children of the school, and to make their experience the best it can be. We would really appreciate any support you can provide for the following events/activities! Please also join our facebook group "Eastlands PSA" to keep up to date with our events.

Virtual book Fair

We have an exciting event happening soon across the whole school...a Virtual Book Fair! This is a great opportunity to buy books at fantastic prices, there are 1000's at only £2.50 including many top titles from Baby books through to teen books. There's many great non fiction books to support topic learning this term. All orders placed during our book fair will be delivered to school for free and also school will be able to earn a free book for every five £2.50 books purchased by the parents/carers.

Do not order yet (or you'll be charged for delivery) but you can have a look at the amazing titles at www.booksforbugs.co.uk

Our fair will begin on 10th October and will finish at midnight on 16th October so be sure to order within these dates.

Christmas cards

The children will be completing Christmas card designs in school over the next few weeks and these will be coming home for you to enter your personal details on. Don't miss the chance to have your child's artwork turned into beautiful Christmas cards, poster calendars, mugs or gift labels... and help the school at the same time! £1.00 from the sale of each product will go to Eastlands PSA (which will then be used to fund resources and events at school!) Forms must be returned by 14^h October. Late entries will unfortunately not be accepted.

Autumn Disco

Look out for our flyer which will be advertised shortly!

Christmas and Black Friday shopping -

If you are considering purchasing anything online, please do take a moment to think about whether you might be able to claim cashback for the PSA!

Easyfundraising

Eastlands PSA is registered with easyfundraising.org.uk. This means over 4,000 shops and online sites (including Amazon, Argos, Next, John Lewis, ASOS, Booking.com, eBay, Boden, M&S, Iceland & BT) will now donate to the PSA for FREE every time you shop with them. Donations are used to fund projects and facilities for our school and to subsidize events and school activities. To support the PSA please visit www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/eastlandspsarugby/. It only takes a moment to set up your account and is so easy to use.

Amazon Smile

Buying anything on Amazon? Please consider adding Eastlands PSA as your charity and use **smile.amazon.co.uk** to purchase your goods. Amazon will provide a donation to the PSA to

We all have the right to feel safe all the time.

Eastlands Primary School Protective Behaviours Curriculum



Eastlands Primary School

Webinar to help families with children aged 0-5 with special educational needs or disabilities in Warwickshire

Warwickshire County Council is hosting another special educational needs and disabilities (SEND) webinar on Tuesday 4 October to support parents-to-be and parents with children aged 0-5.

The webinar offers an opportunity to understand more about the support provided by the local Health Visiting Service, with a particular focus on children with SEND.

Health Visitors offer advice on a range of topics from eating, sleeping and toileting as well as housing, relationships and caring for and making connections with your child. They play a vital role, working in partnership with parents to assess needs and identify problems or issues at the earliest opportunity.

The webinar will explain how health visitors will work with families and other agencies to improve health and wellbeing for the whole family, looking in more detail at the support the service offers for children aged 0-5 years with SEND.

During the session, parents and carers will also be able to put their questions to the 0-5 team from South Warwickshire University NHS Foundation Trust.

The webinar takes place on Tuesday 4 October, 1.30pm - 2.30pm and you can register to attend at: https://bit.ly/HealthVisiting

Special Educational Needs and Disability (SEND) Webinar Tuesday 4 October 2022 - 1.30pm to 2.30pm

Health Visiting Service

Join the discussion hosted by Warwickshire County Council to learn about the health and wellbeing support available to help families with children aged 0-5 years, with a particular focus on SEND.





South Warwickshire University NHS Foundation Trust



We all have the right to feel safe all the time.

Eastlands Primary School Protective Behaviours Curriculum